CENTRAL INTELLIGENCE AGENCY
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20505

113 0CT 1977

Mr. Howard Roffman
5885 Edenfield Road, Apt. B-29
Jacksonville, FL 32211

Dear Mr. Roffman:

Your letter of 20 September 1977 was received on 26
September 1977. Arrangements will be made for consideration
of your appeal by the Information Review Committee and you
will be informed of the outcome as soon as the Committee's
deliberations are completed. :

You state in your letter that you were not certain
which request of yours our 30 August 1977 letter was in
response to. Our letter was responding to paragraph 9 of
your 7 December 1976 letter to GSA requesting ''transcripts
of ail intercepted telepnone conversations at the Cuban and
Russian Embassies in Mexico City, including those in which
Oswald was overheard. Such transcripts were furnished to
the Commission by the CIA."

You mention that you subsequently asked the Archives to
send only the request over to us as to "whether the transcripts
were ever sent to the Warren Commission, whether they are in
any Commission files and if so, which, and anv records
relating to the Commission's knowledge of the intercepts.”

All portions of your request will be considered in the
Information Review Committee's deliberationms.

Sincerely,

ol

Gene F. Wilson
Information and Privacy Coordinator




CENTRAL INTELLIGENCE AGENCY
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20505

14 0CT 1977

Mr. Howard Roffman
5885 Edenfield Road-
Apartment B-29
Jacksonville, FL 32211

Dear Mr. Roffman: . . .

Your letter of 20 September 1977 was received on
éﬁ September 1977. Arrangements will be made for consid-
eration of your appeal by the Information Review Committee
and you will be informed of the outcome as soon as the

Committee's deliberations are completed.

l | j z

Gene F. Wilson
Information and Privacy Coordinator
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From the Department of Redundancy Department?
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